District Title I Action Plan for March 27, 2012 Monitoring Visit

	Finding 
	Action Needed to Address Findings

	Enrollment numbers from May 5 were not accurately reported on the ranking report.
	A revised ranking report was submitted to KDE on April 13, 2012.

	McKinney-Vento funds are not tracked under an easily identifiable code, such as welfare spending.  
	District bookkeeper, Tina Moore, submitted a MUNIS report to KDE stating where the code is located on May 2, 2012.

	All district parents are not notified that they have the right to request the qualifications of their child’s teacher.
	A letter was sent to all district parents to notify parents of their rights to request the qualifications of their child’s teacher.   Prior to the monitoring visit, this notification was on the district website homepage.  The letter was sent April 10, 2012.

	
	

	
	

	
	



